HSHS b
St. Elizabeth’s - 036-19
Hospital

October 11,2019

Ms. Courtney R. Avery

Administrator

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 West Jefferson Street, 2" Floor

Springfield IL 62761

Re:  Supplemental Information
COE Permit Application E-036-19
HSHS St. Elizabeth’s Hospital
Acute Rehabilitation Unit Category of Service Discontinuation

Attachment 5, Local Media Public Notice Attestation

Dear Ms. Avery:

Due to a change in the effective date of the Acute Rehabilitation Unit discontinuation,
please accept this attestation that HSHS St. Elizabeth’s Hospital, O’Fallon, Illinois, has
reissued the required discontinuation public notice. First publication of the revised
notice will be on October 24, 2019 with subsequent publication dates of October 31,
2019 and November 7, 2019, thereby meeting the three (3) consecutive date criterion.
The notice will be published in the O’Fallon Progress Newspaper, a weekly publication.

Proof of publication will be submitted following the publication of the notice.

If you have any questions, I can be reached at 618-234-2120, extension 31054 or by
e-mail at Patti.Fischer@hshs.org,

Sin;erely, :

Patti Fischer, President and CEO
HSHS St. Elizabeth’s Hospital

CC: Mike Constantino, Supervisor, Project Review Section
e e Dol Amy Bulpitt, Vice President and General Counsel, Hospital Sisters Health
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steliz.org
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Notarization:

Subscribed and sworn to before me

this {1 dayof Octoloen
A 1<

Signature of Notary

Printed Name C/] race- O, Mattheuvos
Seal

OFFICIAL SEAL
Seal GRACE O MATTHEWS

NOTARY PUBLIC - STATE OF iLLINOIS
MY COMMISSION EXPIRES01/268/23




